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Friday 24th November 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Winnington Winners Price Increase from 01.01.24 

 

Thank you for using Winnington Winners Before and After School Club. Governors have approved a small increase in 

charge which will take effect from 1st January 2024. Prices were last increased 1st April 2022. 

 

Morning Session  

7:30am - 8:50am - £5.00 

 

Afternoon Session  

3:10pm – 6:00pm Monday to Thursday - £11.00 

3:10pm – 5:45pm Friday - £11.00 

 

The reason for the increase is to balance against the significant increases in costs associated with running the club since 

last April, such as food bills; energy bills; resources and equipment; and staffing costs. Winners is not run for profit and 

school does not make any money from providing the service. Winners remains priced below other before and after 

school clubs provided by other local schools and private providers. 

 

Winnington Winners Changes to Booking Conditions from 01.01.24 

Increased demand means we need to become more stringent with our booking procedures as outlined below: 

 

• Bookings must be made online at least 48 hours in advance. Routine telephone bookings cannot be made. 

• Payment for sessions needs to be made upfront at the time of the booking, unless paying with childcare vouchers. 

• Families using childcare vouchers are requested not to let their outstanding balance rise over £100, and to clear 

any outstanding balances within 7 days when requested by the school. Children will be removed from the 

booking system if this is not adhered to. 

• Cancellations need to be made 48 hours in advance. Cancellations within 48 hours of the booked session, or 

‘no shows’, will be charged for the full session unless your child has been absent from school with illness.  

• Late collection will result in a fee of £10 for each 15-minute period entered.  

• There is no facility for incremental charging based on the amount of time children attend the club. 

Families with children in receipt of Pupil Premium 

Attendance at the club will remain free for now, but families will be subject to the same booking conditions as all other 

users.  

• Bookings must be made online 48 hours in advance of the session. Routine telephone bookings cannot be 

made. 

• Cancellations within 48 hours of the booked session, or ‘no shows’, will be charged at the full session rate. 

Payment must be made within 7 days or the child will be removed from the booking system until the outstanding 

balance is paid. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to the staff at Winnington Winners, myself or Mrs Wood 

in the school office.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

Mr Rob Cole (Headteacher) 

 


